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Date: 02.10.2023 

 

Revised Notice 

Sub:-Change in Admission Dates for 3rd and 5th Semester Students 

 

This is to inform all 3rd and 5th-semester students that the previously scheduled 

admission dates from 28.09.23 to 19.10.2023 have been revised. The new 

admission dates will be from 03.10.2023 to 25.10.2023. The revision in the 

admission dates is due to some technical problems that need to be addressed 

before we can proceed with the admission process. Please make note of the new 

admission dates, and ensure that you complete your admission requirements 

within the revised timeframe. 

 

By Oder 

SD/- 

Principal 
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